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THE FOLLOWING IS A BROADCAST EMAIL TO ALL OVS FUNDED VICTIM 
ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS 

****************************************************************************************************
****************************************************************************************************
**** 

Dear Colleague: 
 
The Office of Victim Services (OVS) is pleased to share the attached Vacancy 
Announcement with our local victim assistance programs. 
 
If you are interested in applying, please follow the instructions in the 
announcement.  The deadline to apply is December 14, 2015. 
 
On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your 
commitment to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New 
York State. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Emma Graham 
Supervisor, Contract Administration 
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